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2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 
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Letter or Email Response: 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN We are writing to inform you that …Redacted… We support the allocation of the land in this 
and forthcoming versions of the Local Plan should that be the councils decision. Further, we confirm that if the area is 
allocated in the final Local Plan we will work, collaboratively to bring forward the site in a comprehensive way. This is 
to ensure the timely provision of necessary common infrastructure and to bring about the early and sustainable 
development of the land. We will also offer our site as a small development, approximately 23 homes, if the larger 
parcels are not included in the Local Plan.    
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